DRAUGHTON  PARISH  COUNCIL


The Pines, Draughton, Skipton, BD23 6DU

September 2015
Dear Draughton Residents
Superfast Broadband Update
For some time the Parish Council has been pressing to get superfast broadband into Draughton, as part of the Superfast North Yorkshire project for fibre broadband services which is being delivered by BT.  Our latest information is that Draughton is still included in phase 2 of this project, and that work may start on the provision of the necessary infrastructure in time for completion by the end of December 2016.    You can keep up to date with progress on the SFNY project by registering to join their mailing list at 

http://www.superfastnorthyorkshire.com/wherewhen.
In the meantime we have been looking into other options, in case there are further delays in the provision of the BT service or if it cannot be provided to us for technical reasons.  The aim of this letter is to make sure that local householders and businesses are aware of the options that are likely to become available, as follows:  
Wireless Superfast Broadband

We met recently with LN Communications, who provide a wireless superfast service by point to point delivery.  They are planning to extend their area of coverage to Draughton, allowing local homes and businesses to access broadband speeds from 10-30Mbps before the end of 2015.  LNC’s service will co-exist alongside fibre services, so that if BT do eventually link us in to the fibre network, we will have a choice of solutions. If you wish to investigate the LNC wireless option, you can view a copy of their current prospectus for Draughton on our website – www.draughton.org, and/or register an interest on their website www.ilovebroadband.co.uk. Local businesses and home-workers may be eligible to apply for funding for installation costs from the Super Connected Craven Scheme - see details of this at www.superconnectedcraven.co.uk.
Satellite broadband

Satellite broadband services have been available locally for some time from a number of providers.  These may deliver better speeds than those currently available and can be researched on line.

Yours sincerely
Simon Plunkett
Chairman of the Superfast Broadband Advisory Committee of Draughton Parish Council
Clerk to the Parish Council:  Mrs Jane Markham
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                                                Tel:  01756 711305

                                                Email: parishclerk@draughton.org

